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Please accept this letter as a wetland clearance for the CDOT Region 2 Bridge Bundle  
for the specific structure mentioned above. I reviewed the Aquatic Resources 
Delineation Report for bridge I-17-X and found it complete and accurate. No additional 
action is needed for this phase of the project regarding wetlands/waters.  
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TO:   Shannon Ford, CDOT Region 2 
 
FROM:  Becky Pierce, CDOT EPB  
 
DATE:  December 22, 2020 
 
RE: Wetland Clearance Memo 
 Region 2 Bridge Bundles, FBR R200-267, SA 23559, Structure I-17-X 
 


